
 

 

 

This announcement contains inside information 

Manchester Building Society granted permission to appeal to the Supreme Court 

The Supreme Court has granted permission to Manchester Building Society (“the Society”) to appeal 

the order made by the Court of Appeal in the case of Manchester Building Society v Grant Thornton 

UK LLP.  

The Society intends to proceed with the appeal and the date of the Supreme Court hearing will be 

determined in due course. 

The case relates to audit services provided by Grant Thornton UK LLP (“Grant Thornton”), former 

auditors of the Society. 

On 2 May 2018, the High Court awarded damages to the Society but these were considerably below 

the amount claimed. Costs were awarded to Grant Thornton. On 30 January 2019 the Court of 

Appeal upheld the first instance judgment. 

The person responsible for arranging the release of this announcement on behalf of Manchester 

Building Society is Mark Winterbottom, Society Secretary. 
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